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18th January 2019

This term, we welcome Mrs Z Roberts as Learning Support Assistant in Years 1/2 for the remainder of the academic year and Mr T Bradfield, from Bangor University, who is on placement in Years 3/4 until February half term.

Key Stage 2 children sang beautifully at the Memorial Hall for Trelawnyd Friendship Club on Thursday 17th January.             
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Tuesday 22nd January: Hockey workshop for Years 5/6 and some Years 3/4 pupils who are attending the festival. As part of our participation in the Rural Schools Sports Festivals this year all KS2 pupils will have an opportunity to participate in workshops, a festival and celebration event for different sports. Some pupils have already attended Football and Dodgeball events.

There will be a Book Fair in the School Hall on 28th and 29th January.

This term as part of the Personal and Social Development curriculum, Years 1/2 and Years 5/6 are participating in Healthy Relationships workshops supported by Hafan Cymru.

Beware! An Active Maths session may be arriving home soon. All classes are participating in ‘MOTD’ active Maths sessions during this term and homework activities are linked to these. Some activities require the children to challenge an adult or friend! These homework activities will replace KS2 MyMaths homework for this term.

Years 5/6 please return Pentrellyncymer forms so numbers can be confirmed.

Years 3 and 4 are visiting the RSPB reserve in Conwy on Thursday 24th January. Reception will also be out on the same day touring Conwy town.

Dates for the diary

February

Wed 13th Target Setting

Thur 21st Mini Eisteddfod

Fri 22nd School closed - Training Day

March

Tue 5th Tales from Wales (£1 / child)

Tue 12th Photographs

Mon 25th-Wed 27th Pentrellyncymer (Years 5 and 6) 

April

Thur 4th Show and Tell

Fri 12th Easter Service (Years 3 and 4)

May 

Tue 7th-Tue 14th National Tests

Please remember that photographs taken at school events are for personal use. If a photograph contains children other than your own the photograph should not be shared via social media.

Electricity supply update:

Tuesday 22nd January - possible disruption to supply

Thursday 31st January - generator supply; the generator will be at the front of school please supervise children as they enter and leave the site

Scottish Power will try to keep our supply as consistent as possible however as they cannot guarantee this therefore ALL children will need a packed lunch on BOTH days (22/1 and 31/1).

